
 

Ebola  Update…June  28,  2014 
 

 For the 27th June 2014, a total of 24 samples were received by the 
Laboratory: Kailahun(15),Kenema (8) and Western Area (1)  

  Among the 24 samples received by the Laboratory, 7 were confirmed 
positive for Ebola Virus. Kenema (1) and Kailahun (6), while 8 samples 
were negative cases. The remaining 9 Laboratory results are pending  

 The 3 Laboratory pending results yesterday are now negative  
 The cumulative number of Laboratory confirmed cases tested is 371, with 

188 cumulative confirmed cases and cumulative death of 56    
 Forty-one(41) cases are currently admitted at the Kenema Government 

Hospital, bringing the cumulative number of admissions to 124  
 4 additional cases were discharged from the treatment Center in Kenema 

today, bringing the cumulative  discharged cases to 22  
 Line listing of contacts and monitoring of case contacts have started in 

districts with confirmed cases  
 The Minister of Health and Sanitation, the Chief Medical Officer and other 

members of the Top Management Team of the Minister visited Kailahun and 
Kenema Districts today with the WHO Country Representative in Sierra 
Leone to assess the Ebola Response activities in the two district 

 The Government of Sierra Leone in collaboration with WFP has supplied 
food items to affected communities in the Kailahun and Kenema district, the 
food supplies will continue for the next three months 

 More Personal Protective Equipment were also supplied to Kailahun and 
Kenema today 

 A truck load of used clothing has also left for Kailahun District to assist 
affect individual with clothing 
 


